
 

24 and 31 December NO MEETING. 
 

 
FUTURE PROGRAMS:    
January is Rotary’s Vocational Services Month 
7 Jan; Prawn and Pizza Night at the DLC  
NUMBERS are needed, $20 per person, family, 
friends … 
14 Jan; TBA 21 Jan; TBA 28 Jan; TBA 
February is Peacebuilding and Conflict Prevention 
Month 
4 Feb; Membership Night. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Christmas Dinner; 17 December 2024 
 

An excellent night, delicious food (thank you DLC), great Fellowship, Fun and Friendship. 
THANK YOU to Yvonne Young for organising the raffle prizes, hampers and cakes. 
Thank you, Yvonne Young, Kerry Hozack and Jenny Cantrill, for donating cakes, used for the raffle. 
Thank you, Craig Saunders, for organising the background music and to Santa who gave every lady a gift. 
Raffle winners: Phil Brown, Guy Porter, Lurline Gainsford, Glenn Rowen and again Gur Porter who donated it back and 
went to Jeff Franklin. 
Finally on a sad note, we all said goodbye to Brain Morrison, who has resigned. 
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 December is Rotary’s Disease Prevention and Treatment Plan Month  

Club’s Calendar 
4 to 10 Jan  RYLA 

11 Jan Sat Bunnings BBQ 
13 Jan Mon Board Meeting 
9 Feb Sun Bunnings BBQ 

11 Feb Tues Pakistan High Commissioner’s visit 
23 Feb  Rotary’s Anniversary 

8 Mar Sat Bunnings BBQ 
22 Mar Sat Fun Run 

May Tues Netherlands Ambassador’s visit 

PLEASE NOTIFY apologies and guests in 2025 to Louise Garrett 0432 091 991 
loumgarr@gmail.com by NOON ON MONDAY.  

If your attendance is in doubt, please apologise and if you turn up, the caterer will not mind extras. 
 

Birthdays; 2 Jan; Christine Steain, 4 Jan; Yvonne Young, 5 Jan; Jane Rutkin. 
Anniversaries; 5 Jan; Jan and Issa Shalhoub. 

If a member nominated for a duty is unable to fulfil this function, or does not wish to do it, 
PLEASE arrange a replacement and let the Bulletin editor know. 

 

https://www.rotaryclubofmiltonulladulla.org.au/
http://www.facebook.com/rotarymiltonulladulla
mailto:loumgarr@gmail.com


  

  

  
 

Bunnings BBQ 1 Dec 2024, thank you to the helpers: Geoff Johns, Peter Culham, Glenn Rowen, Phil McDonald, Tim 
Trescowthick, Jason Russell, Yvonne Young and Ed Zonneveldt. 
 

  

Partners’ Christmas lunch at the Golf Club, Thursday 
12 December 2024, thank you Deb Fondacaro for 

organising it, thank you to Santa and thank you to 
Sharon Rowen and Claire Davies for the pics. 


